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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D 

 
 
 

 
 
October 22, 2017 
 
Chairman Phil Mendelson 
Chairman 
Council of the District of Columbia 
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Suite 504 
Washington, DC 20004 
pmendelson@dccouncil.us  
 

RE: Proposal to Enact DC Council Legislation to Manage the Noise Levels of 
Street Musicians 

 
Dear Chairman Mendelson, 
 
At its regular meeting on October 16, 2017, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D 
(“ANC 2D” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With 2 of 2 
Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 
Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (2-0-0): 

 
ANC 2D supports the efforts of the broad-based coalition of stakeholders, 
including residents, business owners, workers, restaurants, and other stakeholders, 
impacted by the unreasonable sound levels of street musicians (buskers), which 
prevent nearby residents and workers from enjoying their homes and places of 
business. 
 

Commissioners David Bender (2D01@anc.dc.gov) and Ellen Goldstein 
(2D02@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

David Bender 
Chair 

 
 


